Aliza Barraza

AGENDA WATERIAL

DATE 6/6/23 ITEM NO. RA 6

From:

Sent:

Sunday, June 4, 2023 8:53 PM

To:

District1; District2; District3; District4; District5; COB_mail

Subject:

06/06/2023 agenda item 6, proclaiming the month of June 2023 to be: "PRIDE MONTH

IN PIMA COUNTY"

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Please add my comment into official record.

Greetings,

Regarding agenda item 6, proclaiming June 2023 as Pride Month in Pima County.

We owe an enormous debt to our fallen heroes and to the veterans that fought for our freedom.

They have taken on a lot of hardship and sacrifice to guarantee our way of life, our rights, privileges and freedoms. America gives thanks to our heroes, and we celebrate only one day of honor, Memorial Day for the fallen soldiers and Veteran's Day, one day, to all that served honorably. It troubles me considerably that you would promote an entire month to the LBGTQ+ community. If you must, one day should do. If that's good enough for our heroes and vets to honor them on one day, it ought to do to have ONE DAY as Pride Day. I could agree on one day but not an entire month. It's about fairness, justice, integrity and honor.

You have my permission to proclaim the months of May and November as Memorial Month and Veterans Month.

In addition, regarding inappropriate LBGTQ+ displays in libraries and in schools.

One of my friends is gay and I do like her the way she is. I would never impose my views on her.

She does not bother me with her lifestyle. We can be friends and get along without being right in each other's business.

It ought to be handled the same way in our schools. It's not appropriate for you to indoctrinate our kids with things

they are too young to understand. Let kids grow up innocent as long as possible. That's the best gift a loving parent can give.

CONTRACTOR OF BUILDING

Kids should be protected. You as our elected servants should protect children from being accosted about this matter in

schools or in their libraries. Your HOMAGE to the LBGT+ community is worrisome and makes me question your sense of ethics, morals, and integrity.

Have a nice day!

Gisela Aaron Tucson, AZ